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BULLETIN #979 
 

RE: California Department of Insurance Schedule of Fees and Charges 
 

The California Department of Insurance (“CDI”) is increasing filing fees for producers and companies oper-
ating in the State of California by 5% effective November 01, 2002.  Attached is a copy of the CDI Bulletin 
#2002-3 along with the new Schedule of Fees and Charges section pertaining to non-admitted carriers. 
 
Please make note of the following filing fees for non-admitted insurers interested in writing or currently ap-
proved to write surplus lines business in California: 
 
 
    Type of Filing   Filing Fee 
    Initial application   $  4,725.00 
    Renewal application       2,363.00 
    Financial update          263.00 
    Non-financial update            37.00 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Linda Cheng or myself at (800) 334-0491 (in Califor-
nia only) or (415) 434- 4900, or Dennis Ward at (415) 538- 4367. 
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388 Market Street, 11th Floor • San Francisco, CA 94111 

Theodore M. Pierce 
Executive Director 

Sincerely, 








